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RAHALL SAYS SALT ROCK P.S.D. TO RECEIVE GRANT INCREASE

WASHINGTON, DC - U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D-W.Va.) has announced that the

Salt Rock Sewer Public Service District in Ona has received a grant increase

from the Environmental Protection Agency.

According to the Congressman, the EPA has awarded the PSD an additional

$1,003,840 for the design and construction of a wastewater treatment

facility.

"The additional funds provided by the EPA will allow the Salt Rock

Sewer Public Service District to continue work on its facility," Rahall

said. "It is very important that such wastewater projects are not only

undertaken, but adequately funded so that we may preserve our environment

for future generations."

The additional $1,003,840 brings the total grant from the EPA for the

project to $5,407,420. The program is being funded under the authority of

Title II of the Clean Water Act.
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